N [Peters Nursery Unft

We would like to wish you and your family a happy and peaceful
new year.

What we will be leaning
We will learn the names of different birds and their songs.
We will be painting robins, penguins and Jack Frost for our wall
displays. We are going to make bird food to hang outside, we hope
the birds will enjoy it We will investigate water as it freezes and
melts and we will be making flavoured ice-cubes!
We will be learning all about Chinese new year, the year of the
Rabbit and how Chinese celebrate this through role play, dressing up
in traditional Chinese
costumes, making and tasting Chinese food and using chopsticks to
eat with. Sog‘gs and
We will be experimenting and painting Chinese symbols and leaning Rhymes
that red is a lucky colour in China.
A Cgubb Little
World of owls _ nowman
Mike is paying us a visit on the 24th of January. He will be bring us 5 Little Snowmen
all his Here We Go Round
different owls to see and teaching us interesting facts about them. Mumﬂ}@ Bush
Shared Education I saw a little Bird
We will be starting the shared education programme with Orritor Jack frost
Nursery:. Two little dicky
We will visit their school and they wiﬁ visit us and we hope to do fun bics
activities with them and get to know them. Orige L say aiititle

Miss Polly

Outside
Please ensure your child brings a coat to school everyday as we like
to get outside everyday if possible. Please ensure any hats etc are
clearly labelled. If Fossible shoes with no laces please.

Help your child practise putting on their :-
-coat @
-hats

-shoes
-wellies

Big Bedtime Read
The children will be getting a book bag every other week, we ask
that they are returned on the Monday and please can you make sure
these books are cared for.

Sickness
With the amount of children that were sick before the holidays.
If your child has a temperature or has vomited or had diarrhoea
please keep them off for 48 hours. If they are prescribed an
antibiotic keep your child off until finished the antibiotic as a re-
lapse usually occurs and they benefit from the rest. This helps re-
duce the spread of infection in nursery. thank you.




SPARE CLOTHING

Your child’s spare clothing bag in nursery must contain: Trousers,
Top, Socks, Pants, Vest Once used, these should be replaced as we
need to keep your child warm and dry and cannot do this if we do not
have clothes to change your child into. If we do not have the neces-
sary clothing to change your child, we may have to ring you to come to
change your child. Please check if you have any nursery clothing at
home to return.

15 A very happy birth-
1 day to Daniel, Oran
1B and

g shannon

We will be beginning a new
programme with Ronan on a
weekly basis. We looking
forward to participating in a
variety of fun and learning
activities

Email: Fitmindscoach@gmail.com Phone Number: 91783663838



